
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
Thursday, December 3, 2014 

 
The Graduate Council met electronically on December 3, 2014.  The following members participated: 
Jaclyn Austin, Stephanie Bellar, Noel Campbell, Ben Cash, Ramon Escamilla, Janet Filer, John Gale, Art 
Gillaspy, Bruce Hutchinson, Terry James, R.B. Lenin, Wendy Lucas, Rhonda McClellan, Mark McMurtrey, 
Letha Mosley, Arijit Mukherjee, Tom Oxner, Michael Rosenow, Michael Schaefer and Joan Simon.   
 

1. Approval of change in admission requirement for the MBA Masters in Business Administration to 
exempt students from the GRE/GMAT who meet specific criteria 
Proposal was approved. 

 
2. Approval of change in admission requirement for the MAcc Masters in Accountancy to exempt 

students from the GRE/GMAT who meet specific criteria 
Proposal was approved. 

 
Announcements:  
  

1. The next meeting of the Graduate Council will be Thursday, January 15, 2015 in Wingo 315 during 
x-period.  


